Pendergast Novel Series
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience more or less lesson,
amusement, as with ease as union can be gotten by just checking out a book
pendergast novel series then it is not directly done, you could acknowledge
even more something like this life, in this area the world.
We have the funds for you this proper as without difficulty as easy artifice to
acquire those all. We allow pendergast novel series and numerous books
collections from fictions to scientific research in any way. in the course of
them is this pendergast novel series that can be your partner.

Old Bones Douglas Preston 2019-08-20 The #1 NYT bestselling authors Preston &
Child bring the true story of the ill-fated Donner Party to new life in this
thrilling novel of archaeology, history, murder, and suspense. Nora Kelly, a
young curator at the Santa Fe Institute of Archaeology, is approached by
historian Clive Benton with a once-in-a-lifetime proposal: to lead a team in
search of the so-called "Lost Camp" of the tragic Donner Party. This was a
group of pioneers who earned a terrible place in American history when they
became snow-bound in the California mountains in 1847, their fate unknown until
the first skeletonized survivors stumbled out of the wilderness, raving about
starvation, murder-and cannibalism. Benton tells Kelly he has stumbled upon an
amazing find: the long-sought diary of one of the victims, which has an
enigmatic description of the Lost Camp. Nora agrees to lead an expedition to
locate and excavate it-to reveal its long-buried secrets. Once in the
mountains, however, they learn that discovering the camp is only the first step
in a mounting journey of fear. For as they uncover old bones, they expose the
real truth of what happened, one that is far more shocking and bizarre than
mere cannibalism. And when those ancient horrors lead to present-day violence
on a grand scale, rookie FBI agent Corrie Swanson is assigned the case...only
to find that her first investigation might very well be her last.
Reliquary Douglas Preston 1998-07-15 Reliquary is the smash hit second book in
the Pendergast series, from New York Times bestselling authors Douglas Preston
and Lincoln Child Hidden deep beneath Manhattan lies a warren of tunnels,
sewers, and galleries, mostly forgotten by those who walk the streets above.
There lies the ultimate secret of the Museum Beat. When two grotesquely
deformed skeletons are found deep in the mud off the Manhattan shoreline,
museum curator Margo Green is called in to aid the investigation. Margo must
once again team up with police lieutenant D'Agosta and FBI agent Pendergast, as
well as the brilliant Dr. Frock, to try and solve the puzzle. The trail soon
leads deep underground, where they will face the awakening of a slumbering
nightmare... in Reliquary, from bestselling coauthors Douglas Preston and
Lincoln Child.
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City of Endless Night Douglas Preston 2018-01-16 In this #1 New York Times
bestseller, Special Agent Pendergast must stop a serial killer who is
terrorizing New York City with a trail of headless victims. When Grace Ozmian,
the beautiful and reckless daughter of a wealthy tech billionaire, first goes
missing, the NYPD assumes she has simply sped off on another wild adventure.
Until the young woman's body is discovered in an abandoned warehouse in Queens,
the head nowhere to be found. Lieutenant CDS Vincent D'Agosta quickly takes the
lead. He knows his investigation will attract fierce scrutiny, so D'Agosta is
delighted when FBI Special Agent A.X.L. Pendergast shows up at the crime scene
assigned to the case. "I feel rather like Brer Rabbit being thrown into the
briar patch," Pendergast tells D'Agosta, "because I have found you here, in
charge. Just like when we first met, back at the Museum of Natural History."
But neither Pendergast nor D'Agosta are prepared for what lies ahead. A
diabolical presence is haunting the greater metropolitan area, and Grace Ozmian
was only the first of many victims to be murdered . . . and decapitated. Worse
still, there's something unique to the city itself that has attracted the evil
eye of the killer. As mass hysteria sets in, Pendergast and D'Agosta find
themselves in the crosshairs of an opponent who has threatened the very
lifeblood of the city. It'll take all of Pendergast's skill to unmask this most
dangerous foe-let alone survive to tell the tale.
Cold Vengeance Douglas Preston 2011-08-02 Twelve years ago, Special Agent
Pendergast's beloved wife was murdered during an African safari -- and now,
he's on a quest for revenge. Devastated by the discovery that his wife, Helen,
was murdered, Special Agent Pendergast must have retribution. But revenge is
not simple. As he stalks his wife's betrayers--a chase that takes him from the
wild moors of Scotland to the bustling streets of New York City and the darkest
bayous of Louisiana--he is also forced to dig further into Helen's past. And he
is stunned to learn that Helen may have been a collaborator in her own murder.
Peeling back the layers of deception, Pendergast realizes that the conspiracy
is deeper, goes back generations, and is more monstrous than he could have ever
imagined--and everything he's believed, everything he's trusted, everything
he's understood . . . may be a horrific lie.
Riptide Douglas Preston 2001-07-01 IN 1695, a notorious English pirate buried
his bounty in a maze of booby-trapped tunnels on an island off the coast of
Maine. In three hundred years, no one has breached this cursed and rocky
fortress. Now a treasure hunter and his high-tech, million-dollar recovery team
embark on the perfect operation to unlock the labyrinth's mysteries. First the
computers fail. The then crewmen begin to die. The island has guarded its
secrets for centuries, and it isn't letting them go--without a fight.
Still Life with Crows Douglas Preston 2003-07-01 When a series of murders
strikes small-town Kansas, FBI Special Agent Pendergast must track down a
killer or a curse -- either way, no one is safe. A small Kansas town has turned
into a killing ground. Is it a serial killer, a man with the need to destroy?
Or is it a darker force, a curse upon the land? Amid golden cornfields, FBI
Special Agent Pendergast discovers evil in the blood of America's heartland. No
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one is safe.
Relic Douglas J. Preston 2008-10-10 Investigating a series of savage murders
that are disrupting a massive new exhibition at the New York Museum of Natural
History, graduate student Margo Green finds a clue in a failed Amazonian
expedition. Reissue.
Gaslighted Douglas Preston 2014-09-30 In this entry from the thrilling short
story anthology FaceOff, bestselling authors Douglas Preston & Lincoln Child
along with R.L. Stine team up for the first time ever, pitting FBI agent
Aloysius Pendergast against the most unusual villain he’s ever faced—Stine’s
classic creation: Slappy the Ventriloquist Dummy. First introduced in R.L.
Stine’s 400 million-copy bestselling Goosebumps series, Slappy is a dummy
carved from coffin wood who boasts enormous strength and a sarcastic, sadistic
personality. In contrast, Agent Pendergast is an elegant, intelligent man who
never lets himself be ruffled by the particulars of an investigation. Yet when
these two meet for the first time—at Stony Mountain Sanatorium—Pendergast is
quite clearly out of his element, and nothing is as it seems… For more exciting
pairs, check out all eleven stories in FaceOff!
Extraction Douglas Preston 2012-10-16 From #1 New York Times bestselling
authors Preston & Child, an all-new short story featuring Agent Pendergast,
available only as an ebook and audio download. In New Orleans' French Quarter,
the Tooth Fairy isn't a benevolent sprite who slips money under your pillow at
night....he's a mysterious old recluse who must be appeased with teeth--lest he
extract retribution. When young Diogenes Pendergast loses a tooth, however, his
skeptical older brother Aloysius is determined to put the legend to the
test...with dire consequences. *Includes a special preview chapter of Preston &
Child's new full-length novel TWO GRAVES, available December 11, 2012.
The Scorpion's Tail Douglas Preston 2021-01-07 #1 bestselling authors Preston &
Child return with the next book in a series featuring archaeologist Nora Kelly
and FBI Agent Corrie Swanson.
The Gideon Crew Series: All Douglas Preston 2018-08-10 01: Gideon's Sword: At
twelve, Gideon Crew witnessed his father, a world-class mathematician, accused
of treason and gunned down. At twenty-four, summoned to his dying mother's
bedside, Gideon learned the truth: His father was framed and deliberately
slaughtered. 02: Gideon’s Corpse: A top nuclear scientist goes mad and takes an
innocent family hostage at gunpoint, killing one and causing a massive
standoff. A plume of radiation above New York City leads to a warehouse where,
it seems, a powerful nuclear bomb was assembled just hours before. 03: The Lot
Island: Gideon Crew--brilliant scientist, master thief--is living on borrowed
time. When his mysterious employer, Eli Glinn, gives him an eyebrow-raising
mission, he has no reason to refuse.. 04: Beyond the Ice Limit: That thing is
growing again. We must destroy it. The time to act is now... 05: The Pharaoh
Key: "I just want to be crystal clear about this: if it has value, we're gonna
steal it. Are you with me?"
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The Diogenes Trilogy Douglas Preston 2012-12-01 Now, available for the first
time together in a single volume: a digital-only, value-priced omnibus edition
of the "Diogenes Trilogy": Brimstone, Dance of Death, and The Book of the Dead-featuring Pendergast's mysterious brother--by #1 New York Times bestselling
authors Preston & Child. BRIMSTONE: A body is found in the attic of a fabulous
Long Island estate. There is a hoofprint scorched into the floor, and the
stench of sulfur chokes the air. When FBI Special Agent Pendergast investigates
the gruesome crime, he discovers that thirty years ago four men conjured
something unspeakable. Has the devil come to claim his due? DANCE OF DEATH: Two
brothers. One, top FBI Agent, Aloysius Pendergast. The other, Diogenes, a
brilliant and twisted criminal. An undying hatred between them. Now, a perfect
crime. And the ultimate challenge: Stop me if you can. BOOK OF THE DEAD: A
talented FBI agent, rotting away in a high security prison for a murder he did
not commit. His psychotic brother, about to perpetrate a horrific crime. A
young woman with an extraordinary past, on the edge of a violent breakdown. An
ancient Egyptian tomb about to be unveiled at a celebrity-studded New York
gala, an enigmatic curse released. Memento Mori.
Thunderhead Douglas Preston 2001-07-01 Nora Kelly, a young archaeologist in
Santa Fe, receives a letter written sixteen years ago, yet mysteriously mailed
only recently. In it her father, long believed dead, hints at a fantastic
discovery that will make him famous and rich---the lost city of an ancient
civilization that suddenly vanished a thousand years ago. Now Nora is leading
an expedition into a harsh, remote corner of Utah's canyon country. Searching
for her father and his glory, Nora begins t unravel the greatest riddle of
American archeology. but what she unearths will be the newest of horrors...
White Fire Douglas Preston 2013-12-01 Colorado, 1876: At a remote mining camp
high in the Rocky Mountains, eleven silver miners are killed, their bodies
horribly mutilated, flesh devoured. Bear attack? Not everyone thinks so. 136
years later, the cemetery where the miners were buried is being cleared for new
development. Forensic pathologist Corrie Swanson has arranged to study the
bones. What she discovers will expose a conspiracy that's as lethal today as it
was a century ago. As the winter snows fall, Corrie's life depends on
unravelling a dark secret... the key to which may just lie in a lost Sherlock
Holmes story, a tale allegedly so horrifying that its author never dared
publish it.
Dance of Death Douglas Preston 2005-06-01 Two brothers. One a top FBI agent.
The other a brilliant, twisted criminal. An undying hatred between them. Now, a
perfect crime. And the ultimate challenge: Stop me if you can...
Fever Dream Douglas Preston 2010-05-11 Special Agent Pendergast faces his most
personal case yet--the murder of his wife, Helen--in the latest thriller from
the best-selling authors of Cemetary Dance.
The Haunted Air F. Paul Wilson 2010-04-01 Jack is back, for 2002. F. Paul
Wilson's engaging, self-employed, off-the-books fixer, Repairman Jack, returns
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for another intense, action-packed adventure just a little over the border into
the weird, in The Haunted Air. First introduced years ago in the bestseller The
Tomb, Jack has been the hero of a series of exciting novels set in and around
New York City including Legacies, Conspiracies, All the Rage, and Hosts.
"Repairman Jack is a wonderful character, ultracompetent but still vulnerable.
Wilson strolls into X-Files territory and makes it his own, keeping the action
brisk and the level of suspense steadily rising," said the San Francisco
Examiner & Chronicle. In Astoria, Queens, the lively ethnic neighborhood just
across the river from Manhattan, a house is being haunted by the ghost of a
nine-year-old girl in riding clothes. More than two decades before, she'd been
abducted from stables in Brooklyn. Now it's up to Jack to uncover the truth of
her story and liberate the pretty, blond spirit. Perhaps the answer is in the
odd little store called the Shurio Coppe? Ah, but that would be telling. Jack
does things no human being should be able to do, but we watch, in horrified
fascination, as the forces of evil seem about to triumph and fill the world
with eternal darkness. And then-- but you must read the book. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
The Pendergast Files Douglas Preston 2017-08-15 This discounted ebundle of the
Pendergast Files from Douglas Preston and Lincoln Child includes Relic and
Reliquary Relic — Just days before a massive exhibition opens at the popular
New York Museum of Natural History, visitors are being savagely murdered in the
museum's dark hallways and secret rooms. Autopsies indicate that the killer
cannot be human... Reliquary —When two grotesquely deformed skeletons are found
deep in the mud off the Manhattan shoreline, museum curator Margo Green is
called in to aid the investigation. Margo must once again team up with police
lieutenant D'Agosta and FBI agent Pendergast, as well as the brilliant Dr.
Frock, to try and solve the puzzle. Books by Douglas Preston and Lincoln Child
The Pendergast Series Relic Reliquary Other books Mount Dragon Books by Douglas
Preston The Kraken Project Impact Blasphemy The Monster of Florence The Codex
Jennie At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Bloodless Douglas Preston 2021-08-17 INSTANT #1 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER:
Agent Pendergast faces his most unexpected challenge yet when bloodless bodies
begin to appear in Savannah, GA. A fabulous heist: On the evening of November
24, 1971, D. B. Cooper hijacked Flight 305—Portland to Seattle—with a fake
bomb, collected a ransom of $200,000, and then parachuted from the rear of the
plane, disappearing into the night…and into history. A brutal crime steeped in
legend and malevolence: Fifty years later, Agent Pendergast takes on a bizarre
and gruesome case: in the ghost-haunted city of Savannah, Georgia, bodies are
found with no blood left in their veins—sowing panic and reviving whispered
tales of the infamous Savannah Vampire. A case like no other: As the mystery
rises along with the body count, Pendergast and his partner, Agent Coldmoon,
race to understand how—or if—these murders are connected to the only unsolved
skyjacking in American history. Together, they uncover not just the answer…but
an unearthly evil beyond all imagining.
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Blue Labyrinth Douglas Preston 2014-11-11 Special Agent Pendergast-one of the
most original, compelling characters in all of contemporary fiction-returns in
Preston and Child's new exhilarating novel BLUE LABYRINTH A long-buried family
secret has come back to haunt Special Agent Aloysius Pendergast. It begins with
murder. One of Pendergast's most implacable, most feared enemies is found on
his doorstep, dead. Pendergast has no idea who is responsible for the killing,
or why the body was brought to his home. The mystery has all the hallmarks of
the perfect crime, save for an enigmatic clue: a piece of turquoise lodged in
the stomach of the deceased. The gem leads Pendergast to an abandoned mine on
the shore of California's Salton Sea, which in turn propels him on a journey of
discovery deep into his own family's sinister past. But Pendergast learns there
is more at work than a ghastly episode of family history: he is being stalked
by a subtle killer bent on vengeance over an ancient transgression. And he soon
becomes caught in a wickedly clever plot, which leaves him stricken in mind and
body, and propels him toward a reckoning beyond anything he could ever have
imagined....
The Lost Island Douglas Preston 2014-08-05 INSTANT NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
Gideon Crew--brilliant scientist, master thief--is living on borrowed time.
When his mysterious employer, Eli Glinn, gives him an eyebrow-raising mission,
he has no reason to refuse. Gideon's task: steal a page from the priceless Book
of Kells, now on display in New York City and protected by unbreakable
security. Accomplishing the impossible, Gideon steals the parchment--only to
learn that hidden beneath the gorgeously illuminated image is a treasure map
dating back to the time of the ancient Greeks. As they ponder the strange map,
they realize that the treasure it leads to is no ordinary fortune. It is
something far more precious: an amazing discovery that could perhaps even save
Gideon's life. Together with his new partner, Amy, Gideon follows a trail of
cryptic clues to an unknown island in a remote corner of the Caribbean Sea.
There, off the hostile and desolate Mosquito Coast, the pair realize the
extraordinary treasure they are hunting conceals an even greater shock-a
revelation so profound that it may benefit the entire human race . . . if
Gideon and Amy can survive.
Verses for the Dead (Free Preview: The First Four Chapters ) Douglas Preston
2018-10-27 In this #1 New York Times bestseller, FBI Agent Pendergast
reluctantly teams up with a new partner to investigate a rash of Miami Beach
murders . . . only to uncover a deadly conspiracy that spans decades. After an
overhaul of leadership at the FBI's New York field office, A. X. L. Pendergast
is abruptly forced to accept an unthinkable condition of continued employment:
the famously rogue agent must now work with a partner. Pendergast and his new
colleague, junior agent Coldmoon, are assigned to investigate a rash of
killings in Miami Beach, where a bloodthirsty psychopath is cutting out the
hearts of his victims and leaving them with cryptic handwritten letters at
local gravestones. The graves are unconnected save in one bizarre way: all
belong to women who committed suicide. But the seeming lack of connection
between the old suicides and the new murders is soon the least of Pendergast's
worries. Because as he digs deeper, he realizes the brutal new crimes may be
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just the tip of the iceberg: a conspiracy of death that reaches back decades.
The Wheel of Darkness Douglas J. Preston 2007 Perched like a black crow on a
crag in the most hostile depths of the Himalayas stands a monastery. For a
thousand years the monks have kept guard. Now their sanctum has been violated,
the secret carried off. After a millennium of hiding from the world, the
guardians of the treasure will have to turn to an outsider for help. Luckily
Special Agent Aloysius Pendergast is no stranger. Having trained body and mind
in Tibet, he knows the land well. But neither he nor his ward, Constance, are
prepared for the truth about what the monks have been protecting. The pursuit
of the stolen artefact takes Pendergast and Constance far from the snowy
wastes, to where the largest-ever ocean liner is preparing for her maiden
voyage. As Pendergast and Constance board, they know they are joined by a cargo
of secrets and murderers. As the ship slips into the night, it becomes a deadly
race to recover the secret of the monks, or blackness to threaten to fall not
just over the ship, but the wider world¿ A stunning dance of death and mystery,
THE WHEEL OF DARKNESS takes the most unusual investigator around on his most
thrilling mission yet¿
Fever Dream Lincoln Child 2010-05-11 As he stalks his wife's traitors from
Scotland to New York City, Special Agent Pendergast discovers layers of
deception and conspiracy that will shatter everything he believed to be true.
Yesterday, Special Agent Pendergast still mourned the loss of his beloved wife,
Helen, who died in a tragic accident in Africa twelve years ago. Today, he
discovers she was murdered. Tomorrow, he will learn her most guarded secrets,
leaving him to wonder: Who was the woman I married? Why was she murdered? And,
above all . . . Who murdered her? Revenge is not sweet: It is essential.
The Cabinet of Curiosities Douglas Preston 2002-07-01 In one of NPR's 100 Best
Thrillers Ever, FBI agent Pendergast discovers thirty-six murdered bodies in a
New York City charnel house . . . and now, more than a century later, a killer
strikes again. In an ancient tunnel underneath New York City a charnel house is
discovered. Inside are thirty-six bodies--all murdered and mutilated more than
a century ago. While FBI agent Pendergast investigates the old crimes,
identical killings start to terrorize the city. The nightmare has begun. Again.
Gideon's Sword Lincoln Child 2011-04-28 Meet Gideon Crew in the first novel in
a high-octane new thriller series from the NEW YORK TIMES bestselling authors.
'Preston and Child have crafted an electrifying, riveting thriller on which I
could continue to heap praise, but instead I will just offer this: Read the
book!' David Baldacci Revenge is sweet and Gideon Crew is about to get a taste.
As a child, Gideon Crew witnessed the brutal murder of his father; a scientist
wrongly framed by the US government, during a dramatic hostage crisis. Twenty
years later, Gideon finally gets his revenge and fulfils the promise that he
made to his mother on her death bed; to bring down the powerful and corrupt man
who destroyed his father. The Crew family name is finally cleared, but Gideon's
story is only just beginning. His daredevil act of revenge has not gone
unnoticed and he is soon approached by a shadowy figure who offers him the
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chance of a lifetime. The only catch? He might not have that much lifetime left
and the clock is now ticking.
Verses for the Dead Douglas Preston 2018-12-31 After an overhaul of leadership
at the FBI's New York field office, Special Agent A.X.L. Pendergast is forced
to accept an unthinkable condition of continued employment: the unorthodox lone
wolf must now work with a partner. Pendergast and his new cohort, Special Agent
Coldmoon, are dispatched to Florida to investigate a rash of ritualistic
murders. A killer is carving out the hearts of his victims, and depositing the
stolen organs alongside the headstones of existing graves. Accompanying each
heart is a cryptic letter, signed by a 'Mr Brokenhearts'. There is one more
intriguing aspect to Mr Brokenhearts' macabre modus operandi: the chosen graves
all belong to women who have committed suicide. As he searches for the
connection between the old suicides and the new murders, Pendergast realizes
the brutal new crimes may be just the tip of the iceberg: that he faces a
conspiracy of death reaching back decades. 'Fast-moving, sophisticated and
bursting with surprises ... There's nothing else like them' WASHINGTON POST.
'One of thrillerdom's most exciting and intriguing series leads, and it remains
among the most reliable in the genre' BOOKLIST.
The Helen Trilogy Douglas Preston 2016-09-06 Now, available for the first time
together in a single volume: a digital-only, value-priced omnibus edition of
the Helen Trilogy: Fever Dream, Cold Vengeance, and Two Graves-featuring
Special Agent Pendergast--by #1 New York Times bestselling authors Preston &
Child. FEVER DREAM:Yesterday, Special Agent Pendergast still mourned the loss
of his beloved wife, Helen, who died in a tragic accident in Africa twelve
years ago. Today, he discovers she was murdered. Tomorrow, he will learn her
most guarded secrets, leaving him to wonder: Who was the woman I married? Why
was she murdered? And, above all . . . Who murdered her?Revenge is not sweet:
It is essential. COLD VENGEANCE:Devastated by the discovery that his wife,
Helen, was murdered, Special Agent Pendergast must have retribution. But
revenge is not simple. As he stalks his wife's betrayers--a chase that takes
him from the wild moors of Scotland to the bustling streets of New York City
and the darkest bayous of Louisiana--he is also forced to dig further into
Helen's past. And he is stunned to learn that Helen may have been a
collaborator in her own murder. Peeling back the layers of deception,
Pendergast realizes that the conspiracy is deeper, goes back generations, and
is more monstrous than he could have ever imagined--and everything he's
believed, everything he's trusted, everything he's understood . . . may be a
horrific lie.Nothing is what it seems. TWO GRAVES:For twelve years, he believed
she'd died in an accident. Then, he was told she'd been murdered. Now, FBI
Special Agent Aloysius Pendergast discovers that his beloved wife, Helen, is
alive. And Pendergast must embark on a furious cross-country chase to rescue
her. But all this turns out to be mere prologue to a far larger plot: one that
unleashes a chillingly--almost supernaturally--adept serial killer on New York
City. His pursuit of the murderer will take Pendergast deep into the trackless
forests of South America, to a hidden place where the evil that has blighted
both his and Helen's lives lies in wait . . . a place where he will learn all
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too well the truth of the ancient proverb:Before you embark on a journey of
revenge, dig two graves.
Death Match Lincoln Child 2006-10-31 Lewis and Lindsay Thorpe were the perfect
couple: young, attractive, and ideally matched. But the veil of perfection can
mask many blemishes. When the Thorpes are found dead in their tasteful
Flagstaff living room (having committed double suicide), alarms go off in the
towering Manhattan offices of Eden Incorporated, the high-tech matchmaking
company whose spectacular success, and legendary secrecy, has inspired awe
around the world. The Thorpes, few people knew, were more than the
quintessential happy couple – they were Eden’s first perfect match. A short
time later, Christopher Lash, a gifted former FBI forensic psychologist,
receives an urgent plea from Eden to perform a quick – and quiet –
investigation into the deaths. Lash’s psychological autopsy reveals nothing
suspicious, but inadvertently dredges up the memories of a searing personal
tragedy he has kept at bay for years. The situation changes suddenly when a
second Eden couple is found dead -- by all appearances, another double suicide.
Now Eden – particularly Richard Silver, the company’s brilliant and reclusive
founder – has no choice but to grant Lash unprecedented access to its most
guarded secrets if he is to have any chance of determining what is going wrong.
The hidden world he discovers is a stunning labyrinth of artificial
intelligence, creative genius, and a melding of technology that does indeed, to
Lash’s surprise, deliver on Eden’s promise to its clients: the guarantee of a
perfect, lifelong mate. But Lash’s involvement in the investigation becomes
more personal and dangerous than he could have imagined, nearly as soon as it
begins. With tremendous imagination and skill, master thriller-writer Lincoln
Child renders a setting too frighteningly believable not to be real. Infused
with relentless suspense and a riveting pace, DEATH MATCH is Child at his best.
Crooked River Douglas Preston 2020-02-04 From the #1 New York Times bestselling
authors: Racing to uncover the mystery of several severed feet found floating
in the Gulf of Mexico, Agent Pendergast is faced with the most inexplicable
challenge of his career. A startling crime with dozens of victims. Appearing
out of nowhere to horrify the quiet resort town of Sanibel Island, Florida,
dozens of identical, ordinary-looking shoes float in on the tide and are washed
up on the tropical beach—each one with a crudely severed human foot inside. A
ghastly enigma with no apparent solution. Called away from vacation elsewhere
in the state, Agent Pendergast reluctantly agrees to visit the crime scene—and,
despite himself, is quickly drawn in by the incomprehensible puzzle. An early
pathology report only adds to the mystery. With an ocean of possibilities
confronting the investigation, no one is sure what happened, why, or from where
the feet originated. And they desperately need to know: are the victims still
alive? A worthy challenge for a brilliant mind. In short order, Pendergast
finds himself facing the most complex and inexplicable challenge of his career:
a tangled thread of evidence that spans seas and traverses continents,
connected to one of the most baffling mysteries in modern medical science.
Through shocking twists and turns, all trails lead back to a powerful adversary
with a sadistic agenda and who—in a cruel irony—ultimately sees in Pendergast
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the ideal subject for their malevolent research.
Cemetery Dance Douglas Preston 2009-05-12 Pendergast--the world's most
enigmatic FBI Special Agent--returns to New York City to investigate a
murderous cult. William Smithback, a New York Times reporter, and his wife Nora
Kelly, a Museum of Natural History archaeologist, are brutally attacked in
their apartment on Manhattan's Upper West Side. Eyewitnesses claim, and the
security camera confirms, that the assailant was their strange, sinister
neighbor--a man who, by all reports, was already dead and buried weeks earlier.
While Captain Laura Hayward leads the official investigation, Pendergast and
Lieutenant Vincent D'Agosta undertake their own private--and decidedly
unorthodox--quest for the truth. Their serpentine journey takes them to an
enclave of Manhattan they never imagined could exist: a secretive, reclusive
cult of Obeah and vodou which no outsiders have ever survived.
Brimstone Douglas Preston 2005-05 In the wake of series of bizarre murders in
which claw prints are found near each of the victims, agent Pendergast teams up
with officer Vincent d'Agosta in an investigation with apparent ties to the
supernatural that takes them from the luxury estates of Long Island to the
castles of Italy. Reprint.
The Bad Habit Coloring Book Tiffany Stafford 2015-09-23 A coloring book
designed specifically for fans and readers of Douglas Preston and Lincoln
Child's Pendergast series.
Crimson Shore Douglas Preston 2015-11-10 A secret chamber. A mysterious
shipwreck. A murder in the desolate salt marshes. A seemingly straightforward
private case turns out to be much more complicated-and sinister-than Special
Agent A.X.L. Pendergast ever could have anticipated. Pendergast, together with
his ward Constance Greene, travels to the quaint seaside village of Exmouth,
Massachusetts, to investigate the theft of a priceless wine collection. But
inside the wine cellar, they find something considerably more disturbing: a
bricked-up niche that once held a crumbling skeleton. Pendergast and Constance
soon learn that Exmouth is a town with a very dark and troubled history, and
this skeleton may be only the first hint of an ancient transgression, kept
secret all these years. But they will discover that the sins of the past are
still very much alive. Local legend holds that during the 1692 witch trials in
Salem, the real witches escaped, fleeing north to Exmouth and settling deep in
the surrounding salt marshes, where they continued to practice their wicked
arts. Then, a murdered corpse turns up in the marshes. The only clue is a
series of mysterious carvings. Could these demonic symbols bear some relation
to the ancient witches' colony, long believed to be abandoned? A terrible evil
lurks beneath the surface of this sleepy seaside town-one with deep roots in
Exmouth's grim history. And it may be that Constance, with her own troubled
past, is the only one who truly comprehends the awful danger that she,
Pendergast, and the residents of Exmouth must face . . .
Beyond the Ice Limit Douglas Preston 2016-05-17 BEYOND THE ICE LIMIT That thing
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is growing again. We must destroy it. The time to act is now... With these
words begins Gideon Crew's latest, most dangerous, most high-stakes assignment
yet. Failure will mean nothing short of the end of humankind on earth. Five
years ago, the mysterious and inscrutable head of Effective Engineering
Solutions, Eli Glinn, led a mission to recover a gigantic meteorite--the
largest ever discovered--from a remote island off the coast of South America.
The mission ended in disaster when their ship, the Rolvaag, foundered in a
vicious storm in the Antarctic waters and broke apart, sinking-along with its
unique cargo-to the ocean floor. One hundred and eight crew members perished,
and Eli Glinn was left paralyzed. But this was not all. The tragedy revealed
something truly terrifying: the meteorite they tried to retrieve was not, in
fact, simply a rock. Instead, it was a complex organism from the deep reaches
of space. Now, that organism has implanted itself in the sea bed two miles
below the surface-and it is growing. If it is not destroyed, the planet will be
doomed. There is only one hope: for Glinn and his team to annihilate it, a task
which requires Gideon's expertise with nuclear weapons. But as Gideon and his
colleagues soon discover, the "meteorite" has a mind of its own-and it has no
intention of going quietly...
The Book of the Dead Preston Douglas Child Lincoln 3m Company 2014-07-01 A
brilliant FBI agent, rotting away in a high security prison for a murder he did
not commit. His brilliant, psychotic brother, about to perpetrate a horrific
crime. A young woman with an extraordinary past, on the edge of a violent
breakdown. An ancient Egyptian tomb about to be unveiled at a celebrity-studded
New York gala, an enigmatic curse released. Memento Mori.
Two Graves Douglas Preston 2012-12-11 After his wife, Helen, is brazenly
abducted before his eyes, Special Agent Pendergast furiously pursues the
kidnappers, chasing them across the country and into Mexico. But then, things
go terribly, tragically wrong; the kidnappers escape; and a shattered
Pendergast retreats to his New York apartment and shuts out the world. But when
a string of bizarre murders erupts across several Manhattan hotels-perpetrated
by a boy who seems to have an almost psychic ability to elude capture-NYPD
Lieutenant D'Agosta asks his friend Pendergast for help. Reluctant at first,
Pendergast soon discovers that the killings are a message from his wife's
kidnappers. But why a message? And what does it mean? When the kidnappers
strike again at those closest to Pendergast, the FBI agent, filled anew with
vengeful fury, sets out to track down and destroy those responsible. His
journey takes him deep into the trackless forests of South America, where he
ultimately finds himself face to face with an old evil that-rather than having
been eradicated-is stirring anew... and with potentially world-altering
consequences. Confucius once said: "Before you embark on a journey of revenge,
first dig two graves." Pendergast is about to learn the hard way just how true
those words still ring.
Relic Douglas Preston 2014-12-18 The New York Museum of Natural History is
built over a subterranean labyrinth of neglected specimen vaults, unmapped
drainage tunnels and long-forgotten catacombs. And there's something down
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there. When the mutilated bodies of two young boys are discovered deep within
the museum's bowels, Lieutenant Vincent D'Agosta of the NYPD fears a homicidal
maniac may be at large. FBI agent Aloysius X.L. Pendergast believes they may be
facing something much worse. As the death toll mounts, and with the opening of
the museum's new 'Superstition' exhibition just days away, the two men must
work together to prevent a massacre. 'Sit back, crack open the book and get
ready for the ride of your life' DAVID BALDACCI. 'White-hot bestselling
suspense. Simply brilliant!' LISA GARDNER.
The Obsidian Chamber Douglas Preston 2016-10-18 After Pendergast is presumed
dead from a supernatural encounter, his bodyguard Proctor is the only one who
can chase a kidnapper across international waters and into the deadly unknown.
A TRAGIC DISAPPEARANCE After a harrowing, otherworldly confrontation on the
shores of Exmouth, Massachussetts, Special Agent A.X.L. Pendergast is missing,
presumed dead. A SHOCKING RETURN Sick with grief, Pendergast's ward, Constance,
retreats to her chambers beneath the family mansion at 891 Riverside Drive-only to be taken captive by a shadowy figure from the past. AN INTERNATIONAL
MANHUNT Proctor, Pendergast's longtime bodyguard, springs to action, chasing
Constance's kidnapper through cities, across oceans, and into wastelands
unknown. BUT IN A WORLD OF BLACK AND WHITE, NOTHING IS AS IT SEEMS And by the
time Proctor discovers the truth, a terrifying engine has stirred-and it may
already be too late . . .
The Book of the Dead Douglas Preston 2006-05-30 An FBI agent, rotting away in a
high-security prison for a murder he did not commit... His brilliant, psychotic
brother, about to perpetrate a horrific crime... A young woman with an
extrodinary past, on th edge of a violent breakdown... An ancient Egyptian tomb
with an enigmatic curse, about to be unveiled at a celebrity-studded New York
gala... Memento Mori
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